

'Together We Inspire a Passion for Learning'

Welcome, Haere mai-Afio mai- Welkom-Namaste-Bienvenue-Willkommen -Maeva-Yōkoso -Fùnyìhng -Aloha-Fáilte-



#### Principal's Message

Kia ora koutou,

#### **School Cross Country**

It was lovely to see everyone at the Year 3-6 event on Wednesday, the weather was beautiful, and the children did an amazing job supporting each other and taking part in the event. Congratulations to the children who came in the top 3 for their category (see placings and pictures further on in the newsletter), running is clearly something you are very skilled at. I was astonished at how quickly some of the children completed the course. Every child who participated, successfully completed the course, we are very proud of everyone! A big thank you to St Patrick's College who allowed us the use of their grounds and gave us some wonderful pace setters for the event, those boys were excellent role models for our children. Congratulations on your achievements everyone.

#### Religious Instruction in schools - Opt in form

Each year we offer the opportunity for your child/ren to participate in Launchpad which is a Christian Education Programme. The programme this year runs on a Wednesday at lunchtime for 30 mins each week. Please let us know via the link to this survey if you would like to opt your child in.

https://forms.gle/asyWcLVVV6NF1LoM8

#### PEP's (Personalised Education Plans)

It was lovely seeing you all here for your child's PEP update. It is very powerful to be able to work in close partnership with you to create shared plans for your child. As the years progress it will be great for you to be able to look back at the PEP document from Year 1 to Year 6 and see the educational journey your child has been through at the school, what they were working on and how they have progressed and mastered skills over the years.

#### Quiz Night – Saturday 10<sup>th</sup> June at the Cossie Club, Upper Hutt

We have our first school fundraising quiz night back, after a number of years! There are limited numbers of tickets and it is lining up to be a great night. All money raised will go towards creating our ANZAC outdoor area and to buy trapping gear for our Enviro pest eradication programme.

We are still looking for services and items we can auction or raffle on the night to raise even more funds, if you have any ideas or services you could donate we would love any help. See the poster in this newsletter and the notice in your KINDO app on how to book your tickets.

#### Lunch Orders this Term

A reminder that we have lunch orders available to order online via Kindo on Tuesday (Dumplings) Wednesday (Sushi) Thursday (Pita Pit). We are currently unable to add the local bakery to the Kindo app. If you wish to order from the bakery you will need to contact them directly by ordering at the shop or ringing them rather than orders coming from the school office. Many thanks.

#### **Celebrations**

On Saturday 29th of April, Benjamin McGregor from Room 11, completed the 5km Parkrun in 39min30sec. The event is a free 5km run held at Trentham Memorial Park every Saturday morning at 8.00am. Well done Benjamin, what a great achievement.





Congratulations to Harper Stevenson, Room 18. On Saturday evening she had her first vocal performance in front of an audience. She sang 3 songs, one of which she was accompanied by her grandad on guitar.

She also had her first club soccer match on Sunday morning, and not only did she score a goal, but she got Player of the Day as well.

Well done Harper! You are amazing, and your family, friends and teachers are all very proud of you!







Well done to Taitea Love in Room 21 who took part in a Charity fishing competition at the weekend. Taitea is definitely very skilled at fishing, huge congratulations to you, we are very proud.



If your child has been involved in anything outside of school you are super proud of, a sports achievement or event, a hobby they have mastered, a dance, drama, speech, church group, community event please do let me know so that we can celebrate in the newsletter each week. Send a photo along too if you have one to <a href="mailto:lorraine.taylor@silverstream.school.nz">lorraine.taylor@silverstream.school.nz</a>

As always, have a great week. Ngā mihi

Lorraine Taylor Principal

#### Principal's Awards - Week 2 Term 2

Room Number	Student Name	Reason for award (school value it relates to; being responsible (kia mānakotū), being kind (kia ngakaunui), being brave (kia mārohirohi), being safe (kia haumaru), having fun (kia tākaro).
Room 1	Reyansh Jha	For being kind to your classmates, and always welcoming others to join in with you. What a champion!
Room 2	Boston Aupapa	For being responsible in all that you do. Kia mānakotū to mahi. Awesome!
Room 3	Alize Orbell	For working hard in all of your school work and always arriving at school with a smile on your face and a positive attitude.
Room 4	Talulah Webster	Well done Talulah! You always work hard at school and have a great attitude. What a Superstar!
Room 5	Isabelle Connor	For working really hard on your reading. Isabelle, you have made great progress this year. Ka pai!
Room 6	Luka Hill	For excellence in Literacy and Numeracy. Luka, you have taken on every learning challenge presented to you so far this year. Keep up the fantastic work!
Room 7	Harrison Burns	For making a massive improvement in your writing. Keep up the amazing work Harrison. You are a superstar!
Room 8	Monika Babylon	For settling so beautifully into Room 8 this year and for making super progress with all your learning. You are amazing!
Room 9	Mason Dobbelaar	For working hard at school everyday. You are kind, helpful and super hardworking. I love how you are trying new things and being brave at school.
Room 10	Hugo Lovell	For being a great 5 year old. You are a super listener, love to share your ideas and are enthusiastic about learning.
Room 11	Asher Roberts	For showing great levels of bravery and perseverance when tackling difficult jobs. Great job Asher!
Room 12	Libby Hall	For always being kind and helpful in class. You work hard every day with your learning.
Room 13	Ruadhān MacDonald	Kia mārohirohi koe!! You showed so much courage and determination with your cross country mahi and you crossed the line with a big smile too!
Room 14	Thea Emery	For being such a kind and caring student in Room 14. Tino pai Thea!
Room 15	Lilah Cronin	For being an awesome role model to others. You work hard and do a great job of everything you try.
Room 16	Cole Wilson	For always setting a good example in managing yourself and being an independent learner in each subject. Ka Pai, Cole! Keep up the good work.

Room 17	Freddy Sissons	For having the confidence to share your work and ideas with the class, and having the determination to have a fantastic run at cross country. Ka rawe!
Room 18	Lucy Mushet	For always having a responsible and positive attitude towards your learning. Well done Lucy, keep it up!
Room 19	Adam Hutar	For your incredible presentation about all of the rocks and minerals you have collected. You have no hesitations in sharing your passions with the class. Ka rawe Adam!
Room 20	Mason Misseldine	For having such a positive attitude and managing yourself so well in class this term. Keep it up!
Room 21	Gemma Gibson	For having a positive, can do attitude to learning. It is great to see you trying your best every day.
Science Ako Nui	Hiroki Homma Room 20	For accurately recording your observations and showing the joy that Science can bring while learning!
Science Whanake	Elif Dikmenli Room 4	For your enthusiasm in Science class and asking thoughtful questions.
Science Ako Iti	Q'zade Eli-Tuara Room 7	For your mature observational drawings in Science! You have an impressive artistic talent Q'zade!

#### **Celebrations of Recent Events**

# **SportingNews**



#### INTER-SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY RESULTS

#### Year 3 Girls

1<sup>st</sup> - Poppy Penny 2<sup>nd</sup> - Lucy Holman 3<sup>rd</sup> - Rhona Weatherston



#### Year 4 Girls

1st - Aaliyah Mitchell 2<sup>nd</sup> - Juliette Adams 3<sup>rd</sup> - Sophia Bradley



#### Year 3 Boys

1st - Rory Quinn 2<sup>nd</sup> - Van Barker 3<sup>rd</sup> - Timothy Li



#### Year 4 Boys

1st - Carter Burt 2<sup>nd -</sup> Elliott Barker 3<sup>rd</sup> - Thomas Brennan



#### Year 5 Girls

1st - Emma Darvill

2<sup>nd</sup> - Sena Reid

3<sup>rd</sup> - Kaylee Schiphorst



#### Year 5 Boys

1st - Louis Maud

2<sup>nd -</sup> Hugo Tait

3<sup>rd -</sup> Ethan Holman



#### Year 6 Girls

1st - Zoe Tebbutt

2<sup>nd</sup> - Lilah Cronin 3<sup>rd</sup> - Beatrice Topp



#### Year 6 Boys

1st - Lachlan Abbott

2<sup>nd</sup> - Travis Schiphorst 3<sup>rd</sup> - James Hollywood



#### YEAR 3-6 INTER-SCHOOL FOOTBALL

On Tuesday a group of Year 3-6 children attended an Inter-School Football Tournament at Trentham Memorial Park. Silverstream had four teams involved. The kids played really well, winning all of their games and having a lot of fun. Thank you to all the parents who helped with transport, managed a team or supported the teams.





# kindo.

#### End of Tax Year - Tax Receipts

Silverstream School end of year financial tax receipts are available through your Kindo account.

A separate tab is available where you can download and/or print your receipts for any donations made in financial year 1 April 22- 31 March 2023.

Any queries in regards to your receipts can be made to Kindo on 0508 454636.





### SPOIL MUM ON MOTHER'S DAY

Order ezlunch for delivery between 26 April & 12 May 2023 and go in the draw to win a flower bouquet!



#### **SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB**



Issue 3 of Lucky Book Club was sent home Monday with your child/ren. Please return any orders to the office by Monday 8th May. Alternatively, you can use the "Loop" option on Scholastic's website www.scholastic.co.nz.

The last issue of Lucky Book Club raised over \$200 worth of books for our school.

Your support is greatly appreciated, thank you!

#### Friends of Silverstream School Fundraising Team



Do you enjoy a good Quiz, or just fancy a night out and a great time? Silverstream School is reigniting its annual school quiz night fundraiser.

When and where: Sat June 10th, 6:30pm at the Upper Hutt Cossie Club

**Who:** All Silverstream School parents and friends. Tables of 8 are available - or you can join in with others and make a team up on the night.

**Cost:** \$20 per ticket. Bring extra coins for raffles, auctions & quiz games.

**Tickets:** Can be purchased via your school Kindo account. Limited seating so be quick and don't miss out.

Brought to you by the Friends of Silverstream School (FoSS) fundraising team.

Money raised from the night will be used to kick off our Silverstream School Pest Eradication programme, and to create a new ANZAC area in our playground.

If you have a business or any connection to someone who would be keen to donate raffle or auction items, please contact FoSS team member Monique via email monique@dirtyburger.nz

#### Friends of Silverstream School Fundraising Team

The FoSS team ran three key events in Term 1 -The Easter Hot Cross Bun Sale, the Chatsworth bake sale (they set a high bar) and Karma Keg community social event. Collectively these raised over \$3,400 for the school.

Term Two sees Gard's turn for the bake sale, the return of Karma Keg, what should be a highly entertaining Quiz at the Cossie Club, a school-wide Spellathon and maybe even a night at the movies too!

Keep an eye out in the newsletters and FoSS Facebook page for event details. (https://www.facebook.com/friendsofSilverstreamSchool)

The FoSS team encourage you to share the public events with your whanau, friends, colleagues etc to help support Silverstream School.

If you are not familiar with FoSS, we are a group of parents, teachers, and school faculty that work together to get Silverstream School the funds it needs to grow and improve, in its continued effort to be a great school for our children.

FoSS is always looking for parents who would like to join - if you are interested please contact us on <a href="mailto:Fundraising@silverstream.school.nz">Fundraising@silverstream.school.nz</a> or come along to our next meeting on Thursday, May 11, 7:30pm in the school staffroom.





It's time to spoil that special woman in your life and watch your savings go even further with The Entertainment App

### Get a bonus eGift card valued at



when you buy a Membership\* to The Entertainment App





### Help us reach our fundraising goal with Entertainment

Buy any 12 or 24 month Membership and receive a bonus eGift card valued up to \$40\*

Plus 20% of your purchase will be donated directly to us to help support our cause!

Support us and save on everything you love to do with an Entertainment Membership

Play, dine and save with Entertainment

Based on the Entertainment Membership you purchase between 6.00pm, Monday 1st May – 12.00pm, Wednesday 24th May 2023 you will receive a bonus \$20 or \$40 eGift card with your Membership purchase

• Choose a bonus \$20 Woolworths WISH eGift card or Priceline eGift card when your purchase a 12 month Single City or Multi City Membership • Choose a bonus \$40 Woolworths WISH eGift card or Priceline eGift card when you purchase a 24 month Single City or Multi City Membership • 3 month Single City and Multi City Memberships are excluded from this promotion. Offer excludes Entertainment Merchant waitstaff offers and Corporate Partner offers. Offer cannot be used in conjunction with any other offers, special promotions, or discounts.

For full terms and conditions please visit: <a href="https://www.entertainment.com.au/promotions">www.entertainment.com.au/promotions</a>

If you have any questions the Entertainment Customer Service Team are always available to help.

Please call 1300 159 707 or email <a href="mailto:contact@entertainment.com.au">contact@entertainment.com.au</a>

© 2023 Entertainment Group

Unsubscribe

#### **CLICK HERE TO PURCHASE**



# Register NOW! For Tough Guy Tough Gal Thursday 25th May 2023 @ Camp Wainui

Silverstream School have locked in Thursday 25th May for this event this year. Registration is now open but is limited to 1000 participants, so please get in quick to secure your place. Erin Edmonds (<a href="mailto:erin.edmonds@silverstream.school.nz">erin.edmonds@silverstream.school.nz</a>) will be coordinating the school team for this event.

#### **Upcoming Events - Save the Date**



#### **Upcoming Dates**

FoSS Meeting – Thursday 11th May @ 7.30pm in the Staff Room

Board Meeting – Wednesday 17th May @ 6.00pm

King's Birthday - Monday 5th June - SCHOOL CLOSED

Last Day of Term 2 - Friday 30th June

For **ALL** calendar events and any school information please access our school website. We will post updates/cancellations of upcoming trips/events on Facebook to keep parents/caregivers informed.

https://www.silverstream.school.nz/calendar.html

#### Follow us on ....

Website: www.silverstream.school.nz Facebook: Click Here

#### **COMMUNITY NOTICES**

ૹૹૹૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૹૹૹૹૹૹ

#### **Autism Parenting Summit online from 12th - 15th May**

Lots of different speakers and topics. Free access for 24 hours after each presentation.

https://autismparentingsummit.com/



SPEAKERS SPONSORS LOG IN

**GET YOUR FREE PASS!** 

#### JOIN US FOR THE AUTISM PARENTING SUMMIT



#### Learn how to help your child THRIVE!

From the comfort of your home, navigate the challenges of the autism spectrum and learn how you can give a child the best start in life from our panel of experts.



The Summit bridges the ever-growing gap between autism experts and special needs families. You can learn effective strategies to support your child on topics that matter most:

- Behavior Solutions
- Speech & Communication
- Social Skills
- Sensory Solutions
- Transitioning to Adulthood
- Picky Eating

- Executive Function & Motor Skills
- Education
- Dealing with Transitions
- Mental Health & Anxiety
- Self-care for Parents
- And much more...

Join us from May 12 - 15, 2023

#### ઌઌઌૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡૡ*ૡ*ૡૡ*ૡ*ૡૡૹ





Goodtime Music Academy teaches at **Silverstream School** and is taking enrolments for 2023 in-school music lessons now.

If you want your child to be a part of these award winning music lessons, and want to be a part of their new curriculum and performing opportunities, then in-school lessons may be the solution for you

Learn in a group setting, and choose between Drums, Guitar, Keyboard, Ukulele. Or try their 'Intro to Music' course. Please visit <a href="www.goodtimemusicacademy.co.nz/learn-at-school">www.goodtimemusicacademy.co.nz/learn-at-school</a> to enrol and enquire. You can also call them on 04 568 2237. Spaces are limited so get in quick!

## Silverpine Cubs and Scouts

Cubs – For 8-10 year olds (Wednesday nights)
Scouts – For 11-16 year olds (Monday nights)

We meet at the Silverpine Scout Hall in Pinehaven Cubs and Scouts are open to boys and girls who wish to get

involved in the outdoors.

Membership enquiries – silverpine@groups.scouts.nz

# Support Your School

Below are some local businesses who support and give donations to Silverstream School when parents/caregivers, friends and family, use their Business and mention SILVERSTREAM SCHOOL.



MENTION SILVERSTREAM SCHOOL

AND SHOE CLINIC WILL GIVE A \$10 DONATION TO OUR SCHOOL.

LAST TERM WE RECEIVED A \$60 DONATION

FROM SHOE CLINIC LOWER HUTT.

THANK YOU FOR ALL WHO SUPPORTED OUR SCHOOL!



Lani's window cleaning services. We are a local, small family business. We do commercial and domestic cleaning, specialising in window cleaning and exterior house cleaning including waterblasting. Typically, a standard 3 bedroom house will cost approximately \$150 to clean the inside and outside windows. For a free quote or to request a job, please contact Lani on 027 360 4263.

We will also pay \$10 per job that is completed to the school which have been referred through the school newsletter so please let us know that this is how you found our business!